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17 February 2012
Dear Parent/s

From April 2012, all state schools in Queensland will manage student enrolment information in the OneSchool application. Whilst most information recorded for your child in the existing School Management System (SMS) will be automatically transferred to OneSchool, any Medical Details contained in SMS will not be able to be transferred as the Department has developed a new standardised list of medical conditions categories to be used by all state schools. The new list of medical conditions will ensure student medical details are consistently recorded across all schools. 

A list of the new categories can be found attached to this letter.  Please refer to this list when completing the Medical Condition Category sections on the attached Medical Details form.

Staff at the school will spend time at the beginning of April entering medical details for your child into the new system. To facilitate this data entry, I would like to request that all parents please complete the attached Medical Details form for your child and return to the school office by 2nd March 2012.    

Regards

Jedda McNeill

Principal
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